
 

 
Partnership for Prescription Assistance 

Natural Disaster Worksheet 
 

The Partnership for Prescription Assistance (PPA) is offering this worksheet to accompany each of your program 

applications. It informs program sponsors that your prescription medicine needs have been negatively impacted by a 

natural disaster. 

 

The PPA is a clearinghouse of more than 475 public and private programs that help individuals in need get access to free 

or discounted prescription medications. Please note that programs that participate in the PPA have different eligibility 

criteria and make their own decisions regarding program applications, and the PPA does not have any role in deciding 

whether an applicant will receive assistance. 

 

If you have an immediate need for prescriptions, please contact your local health care officials, pharmacy or the 

American Red Cross for short-term assistance. 

 

Step 1. List the natural disaster by which you have been impacted:    
 

Step 2. Contact Information 

 

Name: 

Current Address:   Former Address:   

    

Street Address 1   Street Address 1   

    

Street Address 2   Street Address 2   

      

City State Zip City State Zip 

    

Telephone   Telephone   
 

Step 3. Register and Apply 

 

1. Register with the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) disaster relief program by calling 1-800-621- 

FEMA (3362) or visiting www.disasterassistance.gov. 

2. For your immediate prescription needs, contact your local pharmacy, health care officials or the American Red 

Cross at 1-866-GET-INFO (438-4636). 

3. Complete the assistance forms in your packet, attach this form to each individual application, and mail them to 

the programs. Once your application is approved, you will be able to get your medicines at a reduced cost or 

free of charge. 

 

Step 4. Signature 

 

By signing below, I certify that my prescription needs have been affected by a natural disaster. 

 
  

Signature of Applicant Date 

 

Please note: The average time for application consideration and delivery of medicines is two weeks. If you have an immediate need 

for medicines, please contact your local health officials or the American Red Cross. 

www.disasterassistance.gov

